
 

 

 

     Memo No.: 01/NOTICE/PL/2022                                                                                                             Date: 02/02/2022 

NOTICE  

REOPENING OF COLLEGE  

This is to notify all that college will reopen on and from 03/02/2022 for off-line/physical classes as 

per direction of Department of Higher Education, Government of West Bengal, G.O No 89-

Ed(CS)/10M-32/2021 dated 31/01/2022. All are requested to take note of the following: 

1.  Semester I classes will be conducted in off-line mode from 03/02/2022. Classes will be 

conducted as per existing on-line routine, but in off-line mode in college campus. 

2. Semester III and Semester V students will get admitted to Semester IV and VI (as per separate 

notification) and will join new semester classes after the date of commencement of classes for 

next semester is notified. 

 

                                                                                                                                     
   Principal  


